
STEM AT THE GROVELAND  
LIBRARY 
Saturday, June 1st: Learn about  
Hydraulic Machines & make a  
project! 2:00pm in the library  
meeting room.   
 
STEM AT THE SONORA  
LIBRARY 
On the 3rd Saturday of each month at 
2pm for ages 5-12.  
 
ATCAA FOOD BANK 
Exciting news for the 24-25 school 
year. In addition to the kid friendly 
shelf stable bag of weekend foods, 
your kiddos will also take home a 
“fresh pack” with an assortment of 
items like; cheese sticks, carrots, 
fresh fruit and/or yogurt. All you need 
to is complete and return the  
application to the school office. In 
addition, there is a Kids Club  
Summer Program. Please ask 
Michele in the office for an  
application. For more info, please 
visit the website at ATCAA.ORG and 
click on the food bank or call (209) 
984-3960 Ext. 101.  
 
TUOLUMNE COUNTY  
RECREATION DEPARTMENT  
PRESENTS… 
Youth Track Meet on Wed., July 10th 
at Sonora Union High School for all 
ages. To pre-register or get more info 
go to www.tcrecreation.com or call  
(209) 533-5663.  
 
LAST DAY OF SCHOOL UPDATE 
Because we used up our snow day, 
our last day of school will now be on 
Friday, June 7th instead of Thursday, 
June 6th. Graduation dates will  
remain the same. Minimum days will 
be June 4th thru 7th with a 1:15pm 
release time.  

GRADUATION DATES: NOTE THE 
KINDER DATE CHANGE  
 
TENAYA 8th    6pm       Tues.  6/4/24 
KINDERS       10am     Wed.   6/5/24 
TIOGA             6pm       Wed.  6/5/24 
DON PEDRO  5:30pm  Thurs.6/6/24 
 
 

TICKETS AVAILABLE THROUGH 
6/10 DIAMONDBACKS VS. GIANTS 
GAME @ ORACLE PARK ONLY $10 
School Fundraiser on July 10th at 
6:45pm. For every $10 ticket  
purchased $5 goes back to school. To 
purchase tickets go to:  
http://fevo-enterprise.com/event/
tenayaelementary7 Transportation is 
NOT provided by school. This is not a 
school field trip. 

TDAP 
All 6th grade students entering 7th 
grade must have a current TDAP 
booster. Please bring proof of  
immunization to the office. Students 
will not be able to start school next 
year without this immunization. 

MOVIES IN THE PARK 
GCSD’s 2024 Summer Series  
began on May 25th. Visit https://
www.gcsd.org/movies-in-the-park-
events for more information. 
 
PRE-HIGH SCHOOL WATER POLO 
This is a Pre-High School Water Polo 
Camp where participants will learn 
basics of Water Polo. Get stronger in 
the water while learning passing, 
shooting, defense, goalie work,  
terminology, participating in  
scrimmages and more. Emphasis will 
be in teaching the fundamental skills, 
player development, and having fun! 
This program is for elementary school 
only. Incoming freshman are not  
eligible for this camp. Megan Richey is 
the Sonora High Women’s Water Polo 
Head Coach and is also an Assistant 
Coach for the Central Valley Olympic 
Development Program. She is excited 
to spread her love and knowledge of 
the game to our youth and continue to 
build Water Polo in our community.  
To register: https://secure.rec1.com/
CA/tuolumne-county-recreation-
department/catalog 
Make sure to select Pre-High School 
Water Polo.  
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           CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 
6/4       8th Grade GraduaƟon 6pm 
6/5       Kinder GraduaƟon 10am 
6/7       Last Day of School 
6/14       Summer School Sess. 1-Week 1 
6/24       Summer School Sess. 1-Week 2 
7/8       Summer School Sess. 2-Week 1 
7/14       Summer School Sess. 2-Week 2 
7/28       Summer School Sess. 3-Week 1 
8/4       Summer School Sess. 3-Week 2 
8/12 & 8/14   Back to School RegistraƟon 
8/21       1st Day of School 

                5 MORE DAYS OF  
 SCHOOL LEFT! 

JUNE 7th - WATER DAY 
The Parent Club is in need of  
volunteers for this year’s Water Day 
on June 7th from 11am - 1pm. 
Please contact Kaytie Anderson at  
kanderson@bofg.org if you are  
able to volunteer.  
 
MANDATORY BACK TO SCHOOL 
REGISTRATION FOR ALL 
On Monday, August 12th from  
2pm-4pm or Wednesday, August 
14th from 4pm - 6pm. Please put 
one of the dates on your calendar 
as it is very important to have your 
child registered before school 
starts. 
 
MEDICINE 
Any medication that is left in the 
office after June 7th will be  
disposed of. An adult will need to 
come by the office and pick it up 
before then if your child has any 
medication/inhalers at school. 

 
 
 

www.bofg.org 


